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SUSPENSION OF TRADING 
 

As the public float of SCMP Group Limited (the “Company”) has fallen below 25%, the Stock 

Exchange of Hong Kong Limited indicated that the trading in the shares of the Company should 

be suspended in accordance with the Listing Rules.  As such, at the request of the Company, 

trading in the shares of the Company will be suspended with effect from 9:30 a.m. on 27 

February 2008, pending the release of a formal announcement on the status of public float. 

 

 

                                                   By the order of the Board of the Company 

                               Vera Leung 

      Company Secretary 

                   Hong Kong 

Hong Kong, 27 February 2008 
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